

ELECTRIC CITY POST 3319

Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States



May 9, 2023

RECEIVED

City Clerk Sally Kenny 144 W. Second St. P.O. Box 890 Kaukauna, WI 54130-0890

MAY 1 1 2023

AJP

Dear Ms. Kenny,

VFW Post 3319 will again be performing military honors at Kaukauna's 5 cemeteries and performing the Memorial Day Program at Kaukauna Veteran's Memorial Park on May 29th. After the program, refreshments/Bernatellos pizza will be available for the public at the SPAR Building Community room.

We are requesting help from the City of Kaukauna, as you have traditionally made a donation to our Post to help defray the costs of the program. We thank the city for it's generous support in previous years and look forward to your participation again this year. If you could submit this request to the Mayor and City Council it would be most appreciated.

Please make the check payable to VFW Post 3319 and send it to P.O. Box 163, Kaukauna, WI 54130-0163 if the request is approved. If you have questions you may contact me by e-mail or telephone as listed below.

Thanks again for helping to make the Memorial Day Program a success and the city's support of Veterans.

Sincerely,

Mel Rabideau, Post 3319 Adjutant

e-mail: mrabideau@new.rr.com

Molvin & Robolow J

Tel: 920-766-1988 H 920-419-4964 C